
From: no-reply@caspio.com
To: DENR-INTERNET INFORMATION; Regynski, Barb
Subject: [EXT] Comments concerning revisions to South Dakota’s Volkswagen Beneficiary Mitigation Plan
Date: Monday, April 5, 2021 10:00:33 AM

VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment

Date Comment Filed:
04/05/2021 09:59:56

Commenter Info:
brent cox
729 marshall street
sturgis SD, 57785
Email: brent68cox@gmail.com  Phone: 6057205063

Comments :
Yes, without question this funding should be increased, at least to 15 percent. Preferably 50
percent. The whole idea of the VW fine was to do something about auto pollution. This would
be well spent money.
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